
              

            Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál  

            New Inn,  

            Cashel,  

            Co. Tipperary E25 VH05  

                                 9th November 2020  
  

Dear Parents,   

 

We kindly ask that children are not dropped off too early in the mornings. The 

Board of Management accepts responsibility for children from 9.20am. If 

children are dropped off before this time you do so at your own risk and 

children are standing in line until school starts at 9.30am. Buses will run 5 

minutes later from this week on. 

 

Last Thursday we had a Supporting the Safe Provision of Schooling (SSPS) 

COVID19 inspection carried out by our assigned inspectorate. This was an 

extremely thorough inspection with all aspects of the building examined. She 

was impressed with provisions in place and all paper work / supplies were up to 

date. The school was a pilot school for the inspection – a copy of the report can 

be viewed at http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-

content/uploads/2020/11/13404V_Supporting-the-Safe-Provision-of-

Schooling_Report.pdf  

 

We have recently purchased 12 new Tablets for 3rd/4th class. Each class will be 

required to complete online assessments / projects and daily research on SESE 

topics. Children will work in pairs when completing the assigned tasks. Tablets 

are wiped clean every evening. Thanks to the parents association for their 

contribution towards the cost.  

  
 

Please click link below to access homework assigned for your child this week.  

We would ask all parents where possible to upload written work/maths to 

SEESAW. The school will be using this as an online E-Portfolio throughout the 

academic year.   

 

3rd-6th Class have one online assessments. Children have their own login details 

and can access the online platform at www.edcite.com . These assignments are 

optional for children. (Reading assessments & higher order questions).    We 

have changed this for 1 assignment per class.  
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Ms Kinane (Junior Infants):   

 http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Junior-Infants-

Homework-9th_13th-Nov.pdf  
  

Mrs Harrington (Senior Infants/ 1st Class):  

http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Week-4-_-Mrs-

Harrington_-Nov-9th-13th.pdf  
 

Ms Bailey (1st & 2nd Class):   

 http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Week-4-Ms-

Bailey-9th_13th-Nov.pdf  
 

Ms Bourke / Wallace (3rd & 4th Class):  

  http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Ms-Bourke-

Homework-9th-13th-Nov1.pdf  
 

 Mr Mc Loughlin (5th Class):  

 http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Week-4_5th-

Class-Homework-9th-13th.pdf  
 

Mr Mc Loughlin (6th Class):   

 http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Week-4_6th-

Class-Homework-9th-13th.pdf  

Web address: www.newinngirlsschool.ie.  Email: info@newinngirlsschool.ie  
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